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Its hard to believe that we are half way through 2021 already. 

We hope that you are finding the information provided in this newsletter helpful and that it keeps you updated 
and involved in the works happening in and around your block. 

We have included details of your new site manager Quince and Resident Liaison Officer Ahmed. 

Thank you for your patience whilst we carry out these works. 

We understand that at times the work can be noisy, but rest assured we will be doing our best to keep this to a 
minimum. 

Quince 

 Site Manager 

07736 270 554 

Ahmed 

Resident Liaison Officer 

07803 509 946 

Or 

0800 023 1722 

 

COVID-19 SAFE WORKING PRACTICES ON SITE 

Keeping you and our teams safe during these uncertain times is 
our top priority. Our new systems of work will ensure we take 
every step possible to ensure the health and safety of every 

person we come into contact within the course of our daily work 
including staff, clients, residents, supply chain and general 

public. 

  

 For out of hours 
emergencies between 

5.30pm – 8.00am, please 
call  

01322 660226 

Take part in free training courses this September  

                                            with WAES 

 

Westminster Adult Education Centre (WAES) offers a wide range of 

volunteering and training opportunities according to your experience and 

interests. No two days are the same and one job leads to another so why 

not develop new skills with free training courses this September? 

 

We want to find out which courses most appeal to you! There is a huge 

range of courses on offer - with training to support language learners and 

create social cohesion, improving your digital skills, making yourself more 

employable, wellbeing and healthy mindsets or supporting children and 

families. 

 

See the full list of courses and tell us which courses you'd be interested in 

by following the link below.  

https://airtable.com/shrnotE3Recwpif0Y     

Feedback 

Your feedback is very important to us. It helps us improve our services. 

If you would like to leave feedback, please email: 

WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fairtable.com%2FshrnotE3Recwpif0Y&data=04%7C01%7CDeborah.Brooks%40unitedliving.co.uk%7C6d7bed37f1464e1cab0708d94ac66f45%7Cab056bdedb6046719c3f586a46d2fa8c%7C0%7C0%7C637623038401171582%7CUnknown%


Glastonbury House Cladding 

(Project Z251b) 

Work Update 

Works are currently running inline with the revised programme (Subject to change). 

Activities that were completed last month were: 

• Scaffold erection complete.  

• Hoist in place. 

Activities planned for the next 4 weeks (subject to changes): 

• Scaffold wrapping (this creates a temporary barrier around a scaffold, providing weather protection and 

environmental containment, enabling contractors to avoid delays caused by changes in weather).   

• Debris netting to be fitted to hoist. 

• Temporary electrics to the scaffolding. 

• Insulation of internal sprinkler riser. 

• Stripping of cladding. 

• Fire stopping. 

• In-flat sprinkler works. 

Look out for United Living posters displayed in your block, informing you of impending works. 

Thank you all, for your patience and understanding whilst we are on site. 

Recent Photos of Glastonbury House 

  


